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Dear Director, 
 
Ask yourself if you'd allow any of this to happen to your family pet.  
The answer is no, isn't it? 
A helpless creature, being used and disposed of: is that a concept that should be encouraged?  
Animals should be respected and loved. It's that simple. 
Please do the 'right thing' in regards to this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kate Limbrick 
 


